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Ports Upgrade  

Early Works and Site Establishment – Cape Jervis 

       

 

We are upgrading the Penneshaw and Cape Jervis ports, 

increasing the facilities lifespan, and supporting continued 

ferry services between Kangaroo Island and the mainland. 

This project is funded by the South Australian Government. 

What’s happening: 

We are ready to start site establishment and early works at Cape Jervis. 

These early site establishment activities will include setting up construction 

compounds and structural assessments at the Cape Jervis Harbour. We 

are working through the detailed construction program, including when the 

jetty will need to be closed prior to decommissioning. We will share more 

information in the coming weeks once the program is finalised.  

How this affects you: 

There will be no impact to ferry services, and access will be maintained to the ferry terminal and the Cape 

Jervis boat ramp throughout these site establishment works. The Cape Jervis Jetty will also remain open to 

the public during these initial activities.  

Parking access will be restricted in some areas where site establishment is occurring and will remain 

restricted until works are completed in early 2025. A turnaround area for heavy vehicles, and heavy vehicle 

temporary parking, will be provided. Please observe on site signage, take care around construction vehicles, 

and follow the direction of traffic controllers.  

We are also preparing the draft Cape Jervis Harbour Precinct Master Plan. This draft Plan will be shared for 

feedback in the coming weeks. Further details, including dates of upcoming community information sessions, 

will also be provided once available.  

Works to upgrade the Penneshaw port will commence in mid-2024, with advance notice to be provided prior 

to commencement of these works. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/kiports  

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.KangarooIsland@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

From week commencing 
Monday 12 February 2024  

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 7pm 

Where 

Cape Jervis Harbour 
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